
 
Committee Members,  
I am urging you to consider how anti-American this proposed mandate truly is. To force parents to inject 
there children with any substance, especially one that not only has the potential to avoid harm but also 
has potential risks, is just incredibly appalling and so wrong! Nothing that carries risk should be 
mandated by the state. This should remain a decision that parents get to make for their children. Please 
do not let this assault on our freedom ensue. Stand up for what makes this country great, freedom!  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Amber Bowen 
 
 


